
 
 

SHEFFIELD DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK:  

CORE STRATEGY 
  

ADOPTION STATEMENT 
 

In accordance with Regulations 24(4), 35 and 36 of the Town and Country 
Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 2004, notice is given 
that Sheffield City Council formally adopted its Core Strategy on 4 March 
2009. 
 
The Sheffield Core Strategy provides the overall vision, objectives and spatial 
policies for the development of Sheffield up to 2026.  It covers the entire 
metropolitan district of Sheffield except for areas in the Peak District National 
Park. 
 
An independent inspector appointed by the Government examined the 
soundness of the Core Strategy following its submission to the Secretary of 
State on 28 September 2007.  The Inspector’s Report dated 10 February 
2009 set out binding changes to be made to the submitted Core Strategy. 
 
The Inspector’s Report, the adopted Core Strategy, the Sustainability 
Appraisal Report and this Adoption Statement can be inspected by the public 
on the Council’s website  www.sheffield.gov.uk/sdf  and from Monday 16 
March 2009 at the following places: 
 

 First Point reception at Howden House, Union Street, Sheffield (open 
Monday to Friday between 8.30am and 5.30pm) 

 

 Local First Point at The Mall, Hillsborough Barracks Shopping Centre, 
Langsett Road, Sheffield (open Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm) 

 

 Local First Point at Chambers Court, Station Road, Chapeltown (open 
Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm) 

 

 Local First Point at Crystal Peaks, 1-3 Peaks Square, Waterthorpe 
(open Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm) 

   

 Local First Point at Manor Top, Manor Library, Ridgeway Road (open 
from 9.30am to 5.00pm on Monday and 9.15am to 5.00pm on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday) 

 

 Branch Libraries (including the local studies section of the Central 
Library) during their normal opening times. 

 
Copies of the documents can be purchased by contacting 0114 205 3075. 
 



Any person aggrieved by the Core Strategy may make application to the High 
Court under section 113 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004.  
Any challenge must be made on the ground that the document is not within 
the appropriate power or a procedural requirement has not been complied 
with.  The application must be made not later than the end of the period of six 
weeks starting with the date of adoption specified above. 
 
For further information about the Core Strategy please telephone (0114) 205 
3075 or e-mail sdf@sheffield.gov.uk 
 
Les Sturch 
Director of Development Services 
 
Development Services 
Howden House 
1 Union Street 
Sheffield    
S1 2SH 
 
 


